Letter of Support

Itis a pleasure for me to support further research activity of Gdansk University of Technology and
National Chernihiv Polytechnic University. The history of our collaboration started from 2017. During this
period of time we have published more than 10 high-cited journal papers and list of cooperate project
applications (“Ukraine-Poland scientists exchange program” financed by Ukrainian and Polish Ministries
of sciences). All this years, our cooperation was established by personal contacts with Dr. Oleksandr Husev
and his Ph.D. student Bohdan Pakhaliuk. :

By this support letter, we claim that the Ph.D. program established in the National Chernil:liv
Polytechnic University in the field of Electrical Engineer based on a strong scientific background, which
gave possibility of successful long-term scientific cooperation between our universities. ol

In order to fully cover modern trends in the electrical engineer the current version of the PhD
program corresponds to the European Union standards and gives possibility of multidisciplinary research. A
In particular, increased variety of the selective subjects, which gives possibility of‘mbre.comprehen;i\ve‘ o
and deep study of research topic. In particular, we want to highlight the presence of the seﬁle'ctive_[‘;:.‘
disciplines devoted to the wireless power transfer. ‘ E f

- Our further cooperation will continue in the frame of the EU proj'ect_H
was launched in 2021. o i
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